From: Gloriane Peck Schmidt [mailto:gpeck@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, August 27, 2018 4:21 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Michelle Frisque
Subject: Accepted gift card on behalf of CPL

Hi Steve,

Today I accepted a $20 Amazon gift card as a gift to the City/Chicago Public Library. I won this gift card in a drawing hosted by our website vendor, BiblioCommons, which asked staff at its client libraries to participate in a forum thread on its partner support website. To promote the new thread, they offered a drawing for a gift card. My supervisor, Michelle Frisque, will use this gift card to purchase materials/supplies for patron use in the library.

Sincerely,

Gloriane Peck

Webmaster

Chicago Public Library

